
   

 

 

 

Pearl River School District 

COVID –19 Testing Protocol 

The Pearl River School District will collaborate with the Rockland County Department of 

Health (RCDOH) and local health care providers to guide families to COVID-19 testing locations 

as needed, recommended by or required by the RCDOH and/or NYS Contact Tracers. 

All staff and students will be required to complete a daily temperature screening 

questionnaire assuring that all staff and students do not have a fever of 100 degrees or higher 

or other COVID-19 symptoms.  

If a student or staff member feels ill during the school day, the student or staff member will be 

isolated if presenting with COVID-19 symptoms,  will require immediate pick up from school 

and will be advised to consult their health care provider.   

An up to date list of testing sites will be provided to parents of symptomatic students and staff 

members.  This resource can also be found on the RCDOH Coronavirus webpage, Coronavirus 

(COVID-19). Regardless of the testing site, if the test result is positive, the Rockland County 

Department of Health will make contact. 

In the event that the Rockland County Department of Health determines that  large scale 

testing is needed in a school, the Pearl River School District will work collaboratively with the 

RCDOH to notify parents, staff and community members, and provide testing site information.  

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/find-test-site-near-you
https://rocklandgov.com/departments/health/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://rocklandgov.com/departments/health/coronavirus-covid-19/

